@ CrossMark

Editorial Note

The Society for the Study of Early China has ceased publication of its
printed newsletter Early China News. The valuable functions served by the
newsletter will be maintained electronically on the Early China Website:

http://humanities.uchicago.edu/easian/earlychina

The website is currently undergoing expansion to provide scholars in
the early China field with a variety of resources. To give one example, in
conjunction with the review article by Enno Giele in this issue of Early
China the website provides a database of excavated early Chinese docu-
ments which will be periodically updated to include new discoveries
and publications.
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